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• 7th March—Stories at Sup-

pertime 5pm 
• 15th March—Red Nose Day 
• 15th March – Whole School 

Come and Learn – Reading 
Focus 8.40am-9am  

• 21st March—Edison class 
trip to Kenilworth Castle 

• 25th March—Franklin class 
trip to Woburn Safari Park 

• 28th March—Last day of 
Spring term 

 

 
 
 

 
• 16th April—Start of Summer 

term 
• 25th April—Newton Class 

trip to Thrift Farm 
• w/c 29th April—Hodgkin 

class Bikeability Level 2 
• Friday 17th May—Coffee 

Morning—Raising Confident 
Children 

• 24th May—Year 6 Activity 
Day 

 
 

Dates For Your Diary: 

Celebration Assembly — well done to these children 
who shared their fantastic work in Celebration Assembly 
this week.   
 
 
 
 
 

 

Twitter/ X 
Remember you can find us on X 
@JohnHellins. We love to see your tweets 
and any photos you share. Following us on X is a 
great way of feeling involved with the school. 

Coffee Morning - everyone welcome 
Our well-being team are holding a coffee morn-
ing on Friday 17th May between 9am and 
10am. The theme will be Raising confident chil-
dren, so please drop in if you would like to dis-
cuss this or any other aspect of your child's or 
your families well-being. Gill and Sarah are 
looking forward to welcoming you.  

SATS Briefing 
Many thanks to the parents who attended the briefing 
on Wednesday morning. Please don't worry if you 
weren't able to attend, the information will soon be 
loaded on to the Year 6 page on our website.  

Class Trips 
There are several planned trips. Please 
check your emails for details of these. 
 
• Franklin Class—Woburn Safari 
• Newton Class—Thrift Farm 
• Edison Class—Kenilworth Castle 
• Hodgkin Class—Space Centre 
• Anning Class—Activity Day 
Please make payment through your Par-
ent Pay account.  

Ask Me About 
Just a reminder that each Friday in Years 1-6 
the teachers pop information on the blog 
about what we have been learning in school. 
It's really helpful if you can chat to your child 
about this over the weekend as it helps embed 
the learning into their long term memory. 

Mobile Phones 
Please don’t sent your child to school with a mo-
bile phone unless it is essential. If your child does 
bring a phone they will need to hand it in to the 
main office in the morning and collect it just be-
fore home time. Children are not permitted to 
keep phones in their bags or in their pockets dur-
ing the school day.  

Stories at Suppertime 
World Book Day is on Thursday 7th March. On this 
day families are invited back to school at 5pm 
for Stories at Suppertime. Families can listen to sto-
ries while enjoying some suppertime treats. This 
event will be free but families will need to book. You 
can book using the link on the email we sent out to 
you. Bookings need to be made by Monday 4th 
March at the latest. 
We can't wait to celebrate World Book Day with 
you! 

Red Nose Day 
Red Nose Day is on Friday 15th March and 
we are hoping to raise funds for Comic Relief 
through our 'Wear Something Red' mufti 
day! Children may come to school wearing 
mufti day clothes including something red for 
the day! Anything goes - be that red noses, 
red socks, red clothes, red onesies or red pyja-
mas! 
We ask that you make a £1 donation which 
will be collected on the gate in the morning. 


